
Congratulations 
Distinguished Alumni!  
 
 
This year, we are proud to 
announce our Distinguished 
Alumni winners and acknowledge 
our two nominees, Ms. Jennifer 
Muna-Aguon, a graduate of the 
Class of 81 who received her 
Associate in Computer Science 
and Kelley Jewell Meno, a 
graduate of the Class of 81 in the 
Computer Science Program. 
 
 
 
Phillip Palomo Ada 

 
 
 
He graduated from our Vocational High School 
Electronics Program in 1979. He continued his 
education with GCC in our postsecondary Electronics 
Engineering Technology program and graduated with 
an Associate of Science in 1987.  He is employed as 
a Supervisor Performance Rep for NAVFAC 
Marianas.   

 
 
Mary Sencion English 

Mary began 2004 and graduated 2006 with an 
Associates of Science in Accounting.  She served as 
President of Phi Theta Kappa’s Beta Beta Xi 
Chapter.   
During her tenure as president, enrollment in Phi 
Theta Kappa saw a dramatic increase resulting in 
national recognition for Guam Community College at 
the Phi Theta Kappa Honor Society’s 88th Annual 



International Convention, which earned her the award as the Distinguished 
Chapter President. She is currently employed as a kitchen & bath design 
consultant at Home Depot.  She also is one of eight certified Senior 
Professional Human Resource (SPHR) professional on Guam. 
Our Distinguished Alumni Award Recipients received a beautifully encased 
Guam Community College Seal and will also be receive a “Walk of Fame” 
tile.  The Walk of Fame Tile will bear the Guam Community College Seal 
along with the recipient’s name, graduation year, and trade.   
  
The tiles will be strategically placed on the side walk of the quad area 
where the three new buildings will be located.   
Our newest building which is the Allied Health Center will be completed by 
September 2009, the Learning Resource Center in the center, of which we 
will break ground this summer and the Student Center next year.  
 


